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14th September 2018 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 
I hope that you are well and have enjoyed week two of our new school year. 

 

The children have been very excited to listen to the candidates in Year 6 giving their 

speeches for election to the posts of Head Girl, Head Boy and their Deputies. A huge ‘well 

done’ to all for preparing these wonderful speeches (we have some talented writers and 

budding politicians!) and for their friends for giving them such lovely support in school. It 

has been a pleasure to see this and is a true reflection of the caring and loving nature of 

our pupils.  

 

Each class has also been very busy voting for the Captains and Vice Captains of our four 

houses (Venerable Bede, St. Chad, St. Hilda and St. Werburgh) and also for their 

representatives on the School Council, Worship Council and Eco Council. This year we will 

also have ‘Junior Health and Safety Officers’…more on that in future weeks. 

 

CADSSA (Cheadle And District School Sport Association) fixtures kick off next week too, 

and, as usual, the children will share their results with you in future newsletters. Good luck 

to those involved. 

 

Can we politely request that when collecting or dropping-off children, parents and carers 

do not allow any children to use the outside climbing/play area by the chickens, next to 

the Key Stage 2 playground (front playground). Please can you pass this information to 

anyone who collects your child/children.  

 

May we take this opportunity to once again remind all of the importance of parking safely 

around our school. This is to keep our children safe. May I also urge one and all to remind 

children to use our lovely Road Crossing Patrol (‘Lollipop Lady’), especially as this service is 

no longer present in all schools. We all know the importance of road safety and by 

parking safely, using our crossing patrol and constantly talking to our children at home 

and at school, we can work together to keep children safe. 

 

Thank you once again for your support and very positive comments on what has been a 

great start to the new term here at your school. 
  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team. 


